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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
DATE: February 14, 2024 
 
TO: Dave Somers, County Executive 
 
FROM: Dave Schonhard, Solid Waste Director 
 
VIA Kelly Snyder, Public Works Director 
 
SUBJECT: Fee Waiver for Storm Damaged Goods 
 
 
This memo informs the County Council and Finance Department about the free disposal service offered to 
residents for flood damaged household goods.  SCC 7.41.022 (Solid Waste Disposal Emergencies) requires the 
County Executive to provide written notification of the elimination of any fees to the County Council and the 
Finance Department.  
 
A delay in the start of the program is necessary to survey and gather information regarding the extent and 
severity of the event. 
 
We are also sending an ECAF forward requesting Council to approve the fee elimination through a specified date 
and a period of 30 days for cleanup. That information is also contained in the memo. 
 
 
Enclosure: Program Proposal 
 Council Memo 
 
  

 


